549/73/2279/KD/MMcD
12 January 2004

Mrs E Miller

Clinical Services Manager
Erne Hospital

Enniskillen

Co Fermanagh

Dear Madam

LUCY CRAWFORD (DECEASED)

I'have been advised that the Inquest Hearing regarding the above has been set for the 17 February
2004 possibly lasting three days. It will be necessary for the Nursing staff involved to attend this
Hearing. Whilst I shall be writing to them direct I would be grateful if you could contact them and
confirm arrangements.

Many thanks.

Yours faithfully

KEVIN DOHERTY
Litigation Services Manager
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